OPPORTUNITIES FOR WORSHIP

8:45 AM Bible Study/Sunday School
10:00 AM Morning Worship/His’ Kids
Praise Team Rehearsal
5:00 PM Discipleship Training
Bible Buddies/Bible Drill
6:00 PM Evening Worship

MIDWEEK WORSHIP SERVICE

5:00-6:00 PM Wednesday Night Supper
6:30 PM Prayer Meeting/Bible Study
RA’s/GA’s/Mission Friends
7:30 PM Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Scan this QR code to be
taken directly to the online
giving website.

Online Giving
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Views from the Youth Min. for November

Church, we are seeing the Goodness of God poured out
in a way many of us have never seen before. Each day,
I’m blown away more and more by the blessings
showering this body of believers! Getting a “Front
Row” seat to what the Lord is doing 1s a humbling
place to be. As great as it is to be in the place we are
in, it’s also a dangerous place to be. Maybe now, more
than ever, Satan will do anything he can to interrupt the
move that God is making. Now is not the time to be
complacent, but the time to keep plowing ahead!

May we never forget the Goodness of God. May we
never forget the love, mercy and grace that He shows
us in each moment of our lives. In the good times, He’s
good. In the difficult times, He’s good. Do you believe
it? Do you live like it?

Father, show us Your glory!
By His Grace,
Bro. Ben Hudspeth
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Flowood Chimes

Ready or not, we have entered the holiday season! Are you ready? I know that
many of you have big plans for the next couple of months. I hope that you have a
great time with your family. I pray that if you are traveling, you have safe travels.
Before I begin sharing what is on my heart, I would like to say, “Thank you” for
your support during the month of October. As you know, October is Pastor
Appreciation Month, and I appreciate your willingness to give financially to the
offering. It does not go unnoticed, and I want to say, “Thank you!”

“Praise God from whom all blessings flow.” We know this as our Doxology,
and we have sung it many, many times. As you study the Book of Psalms, you will
find that the “Royal Psalms” are known for Chapters 93, 95-100. These Psalms
emphasize God’s sovereign rule, His goodness to His people, the responsibility to
all nations to acknowledge Him, and the importance of God’s people exalting and
worshipping Him. As you study Psalm 100, you find three important subject
matters: Joy, Submission, and Thankfulness. When we study “Joy,” we see that
worship leads to serving and true service is worship. If we sing in the Spirit and with
understanding, our songs are received in heaven as sacrifices to the Lord (Heb. 13).
In Ps. 100:3, the word “know” means “to know by experience.” When we truly
understand submission, we open our heart to the will of God. Once we open our
hearts to the will of God, we openly confess to others and bear witness to our great
God. Also, Ps. 100:3 is a simple statement of faith: Jehovah is God, Creator,
Redeemer, and Shepherd, and we are submitted to Him! Once we understand Joy
and Submission, we can experience Thankfulness. “Enter into his gates with
thanksgiving, and into his courts with praise: be thankful unto him, and bless
his name. (5) For the LORD is good; his mercy is everlasting; And his truth
endureth to all generations” Ps. 100:4-5. The procession of worshippers has now
reached the gates of the sanctuary, and they burst out in songs of praise. Why?
Because of the Lord’s goodness, mercy (lovingkindness), and faithfulness. If we are
controlled by the Holy Spirit of God and the holy Word of God, we will reveal it in
the way we worship God. Instead of imitating the world, we will be led by the Word
and the Spirit to be joyful in the Lord, submissive to the Lord, and thankful to the
Lord. Also, the spirit of thanksgiving helps us overcome some of the “sins in good
standing” that too often invade our lives: complaining (Vs. 1), idolatry (Vs. 2), pride
(Vs. 3), and in gratitude (Vs. 4). It was when our first parents became “unthankful”
that the human race began that terrible descent into sin and judgement. Instead of
being thankful for what they had, Adam and Eve believed Satan’s lie that the Lord
was holding out on them, and this led to their own sin. Let me remind you of
something very important... “A thankful spirit is a triumphant spirit.” Do you
possess the spirit of Thanksgiving?

I hope you have a great Thanksgiving! I pray that you are thankful for God’s
provisions on your life! Happy Thanksgiving!

In His Grip,
Bro. Bobby
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Ladies Praver Group
Tuesday, November 5th
10:00 am Adult Wing

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering

Our Goal: $7,000
Current: $89.44

Blessings Bags!

Will be packed each Wednesday night at 6:00 PM in

the Adult wing.
William Pollard 02
Bill Sermons
~ Gary Evans 03
‘ Beau Hudspeth 05
Kevin Brady
Becky Rosenbrock 06
Sandra Hultz 07
Linda McLellan 08
Murry & Flo Stewart-Anniversary 10
November Cathy Wilkinson 11
Rose Blakeney 13
Birthdays & Ryan Brown
Anniversaries James Gammill
Sherry Shannon
Barbara Davis 15
Have Hoyt Rawson 16
A Huleeta Smith
Happy Josh Broome 17
Day!!! Allan Holbrook
Larry Bryant 19
Ford Jones
Cole Mangum 20
Drew Daniels 21
£ Bro. Ricky & Jewell Faye Gray—
X Anniversary
i ; Richard & Bev Gray-Anniversary 25
S Jessie & Penny Purvis-Anniversary
S Don Magee 28
Jeremiah Welch
Peggy Lay 29

GUATEMALA
STUDENT MISSION
TRIP FUNDRAISER

4| $20 CARWASH TO
;| TIDAL WAVE AUTO SPA

($30 VALUE)

The 2025 Flower Sign-up list will be in the foyer in
October. Please print your name and if in memory/
honor of someone. The cost is $60 and to be paid to
FBC prior to the week you signed up. If you have any
questions call Lindsey Bryant at the office
601-992-6464 or email at
fbesecretary@flowoodbe.org.

Brotherhood Breakfast P

Sunday, November 24th at 7:00 AM [{-5,
Fellowship hall <Z /

When the Church Has a Biblical Purpose

Flowood Baptist Church, I want vou to know that I am filled
with joy to be able to say along with the apostle Paul that “I give
thanks to my God for you.” I am truly grateful for your generous
gift during Pastor Appreciation.

The Apostle Paul was always concerned about the churches,
particularly those churches where he had an active role in its
beginnings. The Philippian church was one of those churches.
Though Paul does not pull punches when he needs to be firm, for
most of the letter you read of his great love for the church. Early in
the letter he tells the members of the church at Philippi one of the
main reasons he has such an unfading love for them:

I give thanks to my God for every remembrance of
you, always praying with joy for all of you in my every
prayer, because of your partnership in the gospel
from the first day until now. (Phil. 1:3-5)
Did you get that? Did you read clearly why he was so thankful,
why he had so much joy? The last portion of the sentence answers
these questions: “. . . because of your partnership in the gospel
from the first day until now.”
The church understood her purpose. The members at Philippi
knew what they were supposed to do. They were to live the
gospel. They were to proclaim the gospel. They were to partner
with Paul in the gospel. Their purpose was totally and completely
gospel-centered.
Again, Flowood, I say thank you for your generous gift and
allowing me to partner with you as we continue to live and
proclaim together the Gospel of Jesus Christ.
Lord, help us to fulfill our Biblical Purpose.

In His Glory,

Bro. Jon Vanlandingham

Welcome New Members

Keith & Michelle Chapman
Ted & Jenny Allen
John & Erica Irby

Preston McCarty
Sara Ivy Pace
Jacob Mooney
Ashleigh Brown
Lindsey Killabrew
Jyotheeswaran Panapakam

DEACONS ON CALL FOR NOVEMBER
Terry Bouchard and Earl Smith

5

P S
November 13th at 5:30 PM in the Small

Fellowship Hall in the Adult Wing.

Come join us for a Love Box Packing Party for our
church's Embrace Grace group and build Love Boxes from
start to finish! This event will be filled with folding onesies,

tying ribbons, learning about Embrace Grace and much
more! Come and be a part of sewing into this ministry and
ultimately saving lives!

LADIES, JOIN US FOR A NIGHT
OF FELLOWSHIP.
THURSDAY NOVEMBER 14TH AT
6:00PM

113 Woodglen Place Brandon MS 39047

TEAM MEMBERS/VOLUNTEERS RESPONSIBLE
FOR NOVEMBER

COUNTING TEAM
11/3 Mike Pollard/Kozy Gammill/Patricia Gammill
11/10 Kozy Gammill/Jalane Hall/Joyce Fulton
11/17 Earl Smith/Mike Pollard/Jay Busby
11/24 Nancy Barfoot/Rebecca Bennett/Mary Ann
Henriques

EXTENDED SESSION
11/3 Carrie Pollard
11/10 Carrie Pollard
11/17 Carrie Pollard
11/24 Carrie Pollard

NURSERY/WALKERS VOLUNTEER
11/3 Katan Holder/Merrian Glover
11/10 Sherry Shannon/Kensleigh Pollard
11/17 Rhonda Gunter/Pat Smith
11/24 Kellie Rogers/Courtney Graham

CHILDREN’S CHECK-IN
11/3 Cameron & Michelle Vincent (AM)/Bob & Ann
Collier (PM)
11/10 Brent & Jenna Clark (AM)/Beki Routh (PM)
11/17 Jason & Amanda Randall (AM)/
Kozy Gammill (PM)
11/24 Kathy Pollard/Missy Hudspeth (AM)/

Patrica Gammill (PM)

WELCOME HOSTESSES
11/3 Mary Ann Hill/Katan Holder
11/10 Bill Kirkpatrick/Sue Langford
11/17 Susan Magee/Melissa McCarty
11/24 Kay Montalbano/Sarah Rawson

SUNDAY SCHOOL/PARKING LOT HOSTS
11/3 Michael Brown
11/10 Larry Fulton
11/17 Ashley Gammill
11/24 Michael Gammill

AUDIO/STREAM TEAM
11/3 Todd Stringer/Mike Arthur
11/10 Jonathan Wilkins/Mike McCusker
11/17 Mike Arthur/Steven Jones
11/24 Jason Randall/Jonathan Wilkins

VISUAL COMPUTER TEAM
11/3 Steven jones
11/10 Jason Randall/Matt Lemly
11/17 Jonathan Wilkins/Cole Mangum
11/24 Josh Broome

SERVICE HOSTS FOR NOVEMBER
Bo Black, Bob Collier, Cory Edwards, Peter Glover,
Jimmy Hall, Steven Jones, Larry McFarland, Seth
Richards, Chris Ryan, Doug Strait, Drew Weir




